S0 -
URANERZ .84, !ﬁﬁo Toooprz;a (307 234-9109/

180 Pronghorn o Casper, Wyoming ¢ 82801 Telecopy: (3C '\ 235-1244

WORIGIML T Pw%uary 30, 1990

Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director

NRC Uranium Recovery Field Office
730 Simms Street, Suite 100

P.0. Box 25325

Lakewood, CO 80225

Re: Docket No. 40-8783

Docket No. 40-8958
Docket No. 40-8981

Dear Mr., Hall:
This is to confirm that we have requested by phone today and been granted
an extension of the deadline to respond to the letter of the NRC Regional

Office, Arlington, dated January 2, 1990. The new deadline is February 9,
1990,

Sincerely,
URANERZ U.S.A., INC.

Sl ol

Or. Chris Schmidt
Acting Manager Solution Mining




